
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 9am to 11am — Family Worker Drop-

in Sessions 

Friday 24th March 2023 — Year 4 World War II Day 

Week beginning Monday 27th March 2023 — Year 4 Swimming  

Tuesday 28th March 2023 — Year 3 Stone Age Day & Year 5         

Ancient Greek Day 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 — Year 5 Trip to Eden Project 

Thursday 30th March 2023, 5pm to 6.30pm — EASTER DISCO 

Friday 31st March 2023 — LAST DAY OF TERM 

Monday 17th April — SUMMER TERM BEGINS 

Week beginning Monday 17th April 2023 — Parent                

Consultations 

NEWSLETTER—March 2023 

 
 

COMIC RELIEF 

Thank you for all your kind donations, 

we raised £93.00!  The children had 

great fun telling their favourite jokes in 

the classroom and in assembly. 

TREVISKER TROOPERS 

It’s great to see how our Service Pupils 
are enjoying getting together as part of 
our Trevisker Troopers Club.  All across 
Kernow Learning there are exciting 
plans in place for events and trips out, 

not only to support our    families when needed, but also to 
reinforce the importance of the roles of the military within 
our school community.  We would welcome any support with 
events, please see Mrs Turner! 

Just a reminder following on from the flyer emailed 

out to you all last week, that Tanya Taylor our Family 

Support Worker will be running the first of two drop 

in mornings at Trevisker.  If you have any worries or   

concerns, please come along to the school hall          

between 9am and 11am on Wednesday 22nd March. 

Thank you to all those parents who are managing to book appointment and family breaks outside the 

school term, this makes such a difference; it greatly reduces missed learning and ensures better progress 

for all our children.   

Please see the Parent Factsheet about the use of Fortnite. 


